
 

 

13th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Year 3 Author Visit 

Wednesday 25th November 
 
We have been invited at short notice to Chorlton Library for a visit by children’s author, Richard O’ Neill. 
This is part of Chorlton Book Festival, which is running from the 20th to 28th November. We are delighted 
to have this opportunity and we are sure the children will be inspired to read and write stories by 
spending time with a real author. 
 
The visit will take place during the afternoon of Wednesday 25th November and is free of charge, so 
there is no need for you to do anything. The children will be back in time for collection at the normal 
time of 3.30pm. 
 
There will be an opportunity for the children to buy a signed copy of Richard’s book, ‘The Princess and 
the Wooden Slipper’, at a cost of £5. If you would like your child to be able to buy one, please send the 
correct money in an envelope labelled with their name and class on the day of the visit. Of course, this 
is entirely optional and the main purpose of the visit is for them to spend time learning about writing 
stories. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Leanne Eldridge, Satnam Singh, Sharon Griffin & Channi Davis 
 
(Year 3 Class Teachers) 
 
 
 
 
 


